
March 13, 2024 
 
Gift from the Heart and CHX Technologies announce a supply agreement for Prevora to help 
the Bay of Quinte’s adults with poor oral health. 
 
Gift from the Heart (GFTH) a non-profit charity serving the oral health needs of underserved 
adults in the Bay of Quinte, Ontario, announced today a supply agreement with CHX 
Technologies for the Prevora antiseptic treatment.  
 
“Prevora is a very useful treatment for serving our clients because it is quickly applied, involves 
no equipment and no pain, and can be used by our hygienists in the community as well as in our 
clinics to get at the root cause of poor oral health in our region” said Bev Woods, BSc, RRDH, 
executive director of GFTH. 
 
GFTH has 2 clinics in the Bay of Quinte region of Ontario, which provide preventive dental care 
as well as dental surgical services to the many adults with limited access to oral healthcare.  
 
“CHX is really pleased to help GFTH on its unique mission in the Bay of Quinte” said Ross Perry, 
President of CHX. “We have been working with Bev for some time on how Prevora can best be 
used in this underserved part of the community.” 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Bev Woods 
Gift from the Heart 
(613) 743-5523 
 
Ross Perry 
CHX Technologies 
(647) 927-3737 
 


